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Hailed early in its history as “America’s Singing Ambassadors”, the Centenary 

College Choir has performed in 32 countries on every inhabited continent of the 

world.   

Dr. David Hobson began directorship of the choir in 2007 becoming only the fourth 

conductor in the choir’s history.  He is a 1998 alumnus of Centenary College and 

the Choir. 

For many years it has been a tradition that the Choir has performed for the Rotary 

Club of Shreveport at the beginning of the holiday season. 

This has always been a special time for our members and a time that we share with 

our family and friends.  Please bring a guest to share this wonderful experience. 

 

Buffet Opens 11:30 A.M. 

Meeting Starts 12:00 Noon 

Choir performs 12:05 P.M. 

Guest Meals $20 
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Last Call For A Win-Win-Win! 

Sign up to be a Mentor!  See Greg Juneau, Joe Littlejohn or Nita Cook. 

Free lunch, a Rotary make-up, impact a young person—an all around win! 

Airport Management 
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President Joe Littlejohn with his guest, Brent 

Stevens 

Greg Juneau introduced his daughter Kryssy  Womack  - 

be sure to ask Greg where she works   

Laurie Boswell introduced her brother 

Kemper Smith, former president of the Bunkie 

Rotary Club. 
Mary Winchell scanned and greeted on Tuesday. 
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Thanksgiving Morning Meals on Wheels Deliveries 

 

Thanks to our Red Badge Committee, led by Mary Winchell, for coordinating our Meals on Wheels 

food deliveries on Thanksgiving morning.  These 16 teams participated: 

Mary Winchell & family Gwen Hamilton & family    

Allison Martin family & friends Walter Lamb & daughter 

Libby Murphy & family Karen Johnson & family 

Cory Boyett & family  Onega Ulanova & Konstantine Dolgan 

Lawrence Calhoun & granddaughter  Francesca Moreland & family 

Charlotta Nordyke & Carl Johnson  David Wimberly & family 

Anna Maria Sparke Keele & family  A.J. Maranto & family 

Verni Howard & family Judy & David Bellew with Rotaract students 

“It was great, we thoroughly enjoyed.  So glad Rotary gave us 

this opportunity to serve.  Look forward to doing again.”  - 

Walter Lamb 

 

“It was awesome!  I met the nicest people and it felt good to 

start the holiday serving others” - Verni Howard 

 

“It’s fun to do, but we had only 2 stops this year.  I guess 

that’s a good thing but Lilly wanted more.”  - Lawrence Cal-

houn 
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“Very easy!! And it was such a blessing to us to be able to share the 

holiday this way”  - Anna Maria Sparke-Keele 

 

“Awesome!!  Jack and Jamie loved it too” - Francesca Moreland 

 

“Great job Rotary!  Thanks for showing up.  I was surprised to see 

the line of cars volunteering to deliver meals.”  - Mary Winchell 



Judy Bellew 

Executive Director 

P.O. Box 380 

Shreveport, LA 71162 

Phone: 318-550-4895 

Fax: 318-868-6703 

shreveportrotary@gmail.com 

www.rotaryclubofshreveport.org 
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Follow us on Facebook  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Program on December 4, 2018 

 

Mike Thibodeaux 

Local High School Sports 

 

Shreveport Convention Center 

Rooms 206-208 

 

 Raffle Winners Last Week 

 

TRF Raffle—Robert Touchstone 

Thank you for your contribution to The Rotary Founda-

tion—This applies to your PHF 

Flowers from Rose-Neath Florist—  

Kim Green 

Eggs from Andy Shehee’s chickens—Greg Juneau 

 

 

Call Judy Bellew if you have any  

questions about the club. 
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Airport Management 

 

 

J.A. Mentor/Student Lunch 

 

Thursday, November 29th 

10:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

See Greg Juneau, Joe Littlejohn or Nita Cook 

R—R—R 

Renzi/Rotaract/Rotary 

 

The Three R’s Litter Clean-up around the Renzi 

Center 

Saturday, December 1st—9:30 a.m. 

See Judy Bellew for details 

 

 

 

 

Reminder About Required Minimum Distributions 

 

If you are over 70 1/2, you are required by federal law 

to take distributions known as Required Minimum Dis-

tributions (or RMDs) from your retirement account. 

These distributions may be made tax-free if they are di-

rected to a qualified 501c3 not-for-profit organization.  

RMD donations may be made directly to the Rotary 

Club of Shreveport Foundation, The Rotary Foundation 

or to other qualified not-for-profit organizations. 

See Judy Bellew for the Rotary addresses. 

http://www.rotaryclubofshreveport.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Shreveport/258142367728#!/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Shreveport/258142367728?closeTheater=1

